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 March 10, 2020 

Re: Discontinuation Notice 

Dear Distributor, 

The following product numbers are discontinued.   

Product Numbers: 

G120D-SM-533 
G30DB-SM-555 
G80DB-SM-483 
 

Please update your records.  Should you receive an inquiry for these products, please refer them to 

support@ghielectronics.com. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

GHI Electronics, LLC 
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